
 

 
 
 
 

    

 
 

 

HJORTH ROAD ELEMENTARY 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
November 
 
5 iPals (open to Arabic 

families with children 
aged 0-5) 

 
7 Remembrance Day 

Assembly  @ 10:30 AM
  

8  Non-Instructional Day 
No School 
 

11 Remembrance Day  
No School 
 

12 iPals  
 
19 iPals 
 
21  Grade 6 Immunizations 
 
26 iPals 
 
28 Learning Celebration 

Assembly @ 9:00 AM 
 
29 Spirit Day – Jersey Day 
 
 
 

 
 

 

14781 104 Avenue, V3R 5X4 
Phone: 604-581-2327 
Fax: 604-581-9424 
Web: www.surreyschools.ca/hjorthroad 
 

Friday November 1, 2019 
Principal: Mrs. Chambers 

         Head Clerk:    
        Clerk: Ms. Maggie 

…a community  of  car ing,  respectfu l  and respons ib le  learners… 
 

 

 

Halloween Parade.  
All parents are welcome to join us for the Halloween costume parade that 
takes place tomorrow at 9:00am in the gym. Students are reminded to not 
bring any weapons or replica weapons to school as part of their costume. 
We also remind students to be mindful of our younger students tomorrow 
as we want all students to feel safe at school as they do any other day.  
 
Outside Food 
If you are sending treats to your child’s class please check in with your 
child’s teacher first to see if there are any allergies. Please keep in mind 
we are a nut aware school as we have staff and students with life 
threatening allergies. 
 
Remembrance Day 
Please join us on Thursday, November 7th  at 10:30 AM in the gym for our 
Remembrance Day assembly. If we have  any students involved in Sparks, 
Brownies, Girl Guides, Pathfinders, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts or Cadets they 
are encouraged to wear their uniform to school on November 7th. All 
students will also be provided with a poppy donated by the Surrey Legion. 
 
FSA’s 
All students in grade 4 & 7 in BC take part in the Foundation Skills 
Assessment (FSA) of reading comprehension, writing, and numeracy 
(math skills). Students have been writing their FSA exams this week. 
These exams will continue next week and will be completed by Thursday, 
November 7th. We are so proud of our students for their time, effort, and 
diligence during this time.  
 

Lest We Forget. 
Remembering and honouring 

our heroes 
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